
Massillon PWS, Stark County, Ohio

Aqua 
Improvements
•  Installed a new 12-inch water main to serve the 
Fresh Mark food production facility when the 
60-year-old 10-inch main was nearing the end 
of its useful life. 

•  Replaced the 1,900 linear feet of main serving 
the business as part of a $4.4 million dollar 
2017 infrastructure investment plan.

•  Replaced more than 22,000 linear feet of main 
in the Stark County system serving 36,000 
customers over the 2017 construction. 

•  Invested more than $11.7 million in the Stark 
County system between 2015 and 2017 alone.

The Impact
“Continual replacement of aging infrastructure is key to delivering safe, reliable water to families and 
businesses in our communities. Reliability keeps residents happy and businesses growing. I appreciate all 
of Aqua’s investments in the community but especially the recent water main replacement that serves our 
facility.  A water main break last winter shut down our production line and left 600 employees idle until 
it was fixed. This new main will help assure we have the flow we need to keep staff busy and production 
running strong for many years.” 

Dan Cornelius, Maintenance Manager, Fresh Mark Massillon
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